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Topic

This week our Year 6 pupils had the opportunity to attend

the Crucial Crew event that took place at Telford College.

The children had the opportunity to learn different life skills

including, fire safety, road safety, alcohol awareness and

water safety. The children all did very well dealing with the

very hot conditions and contributed excellently to the teach-

ing sessions.

" Numeracy

about the different parts of an ana-

logue clock and then using thesefea-

Qes to tell the time.

N

This week in Numeracy the children have started to

learn about time. The children have been learning

Roald Dahl.

\-

This week the children have [Z;ﬂ
been listening The BFG by "'f_A A 2N

" Transitions )

This week has been extremely busy with
some of the children attending transition
events to their new schools. A massive well
done to all of the children who have taken
part in these events. The children have all
returned very enthusiastically and have
coped with a potentially nervous time very

well.

Southall transition

events will continue OVING

on Monday and
Tuesday of next

P.E is on a Monday and a Friday

Homework is Reading, Spellings and Numeracy.




